
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I want to take this opportunity 
to thank all who were  
involved in our celebration of 
100 years of worship at Holy 
Assumption Church.  
 
I know so many were involved but I would like 
to acknowledge Donna Frappolli and the 
committee she chaired for all the wonderful 
work they did to bring the celebration to  
fruition - you all should be so proud.  
 
I want to also acknowledge Alfonso and the  
combined choir for the wonderful liturgy. And 
thank you to all who helped set up McGrath 
Hall and assisted at the luncheon on the day.  
 
May God continue to bless and guide us  
always as we journey towards the next 100 
years.  
 F . M  


